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Six mini-money grants from Adam & Jane Macdonald Fund were awarded by the
Continuing Education Committee in 2013. The $200 grants supported applicants’
attendance at the following programs:

(1) Customer Service Specialist Certificate course at Hew Hampshire Technical
Institute in Concord

(2) Cataloging and Technical Services through the University of Maine/Augusta
Associate Degree ILS - online

(3) Planning and Management of Library Buildings towards Certified Public Library
Administrator - online

(4) Planning and Design of Public Libraries at Harvard, Cambridge Massachusetts

(5) New England Library Leadership Symposium in North Andover, Massachusetts

(6) Fundraising and Grant Writing in Your Library through the University of Illinois
- online

In Spring 2013, the committee will present several programs to be announced on
the NHAIS e-mail list.
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